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April 22, 2024 
 
 
To the brothers and sisters of Sojourn Spring Branch, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well! Sojourn Montrose and Sojourn 
Southside are so grateful to be in partnership with you as we proclaim the 
Gospel of Jesus to Houston.  
 
We celebrate your effort to honor and bless your pastor, Tony Villatoro, by 
granting him a well-deserved sabbatical this summer. Sabbaticals are so 
much more than time away – they are a wonderful opportunity for the Lord 
to sustain, rejuvenate, and reinvigorate vocational pastors for longevity in 
leadership. We are prayerful and expect the Lord to do just that! 
 
If during this season you experience any crisis that merits ordained pastoral 
involvement, please reach out either through your Parish Leaders or 
directly to Reid Squires and Raph Peters, who have been appointed as 
oversight elders on behalf of Sojourn Houston for Sojourn Spring Branch. 
 
We love you and are praying for you! 
 
 
 
     
 
Reid Squires     Raph Peters 
Pastor, Sojourn Montrose   Pastor, Sojourn Southside 
 
  


